
 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

CITY OF BLOOMINGTON TOWNSHIP  

OPEN HOUSE AND RIBBON CUTTING 

 
BLOOMINGTON, IL, February 29, 2024:  City of Bloomington Township will have an Open 

House and Ribbon Cutting on March 5, 2024 from 10:00 am – 2:00pm, with the Chamber of 

Commerce Ribbon Cutting Ceremony beginning at 11:30 am. 

 

Our Township Center Building will be open for viewing of our newly renovated facility.  

Refreshments are provided. 

 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Deb Skillrud at City of 

Bloomington Township office number 309-434-2370. 
 
 
City of Bloomington Township 

607 S. Gridley Street, Suite B 

Bloomington, IL  61701 
www.cityofbloomingtontownship.org 
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